





Headteacher/CEO The Loxford School Trust Mrs. Anita Johnson .Ed. NPQH

2nd September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Can I firstly thank all those parents who adhered to the times and new rules of the school.

It is essential that parents do not enter the school premises, all contact is by telephone or e-mail.

Please ensure that you keep to the times that have been given for your children. We must keep the front of the school as clear as possible.

Today you will have seen that too many parents congested the front of the school.

I understand that parents were keen to take their children to school on the first day. However, all children have times and you <u>must</u> follow those in the interests of safety.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. A. Johnson

Headteacher/CEO, The Loxford School Trust

















